Docket No. $0-400
License No. NPF-63

Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. R. A. Watson
Sen! >r Vice President
Nuclear Generation
P. O, Box 156851
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gent lemen:
SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-400/92-14

Thie refers to the inspection conducted by W. W. Stansberry of
this office on July 6-10, 19%2. The inspection included a review
of activities authorized for your Shearon Harrie facility. At
the conclusion of the inspection, the findinge were discussed
with thoge members of your staff identified in the enclosed
report.,

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the
report, Within these areas, the inspection consisted of
selective examinations of procedures and representative records,
interviews with personnel, and observation of activities in
progress.

The euclosed Inspection Report identifies activities that
vioclated NRC requirements that will not be oubicct to enforcement
action because the licensee's efforts in identifying and/or
correcting the violation meet the criteria specified in Section
VII.B, of the Enforcement Policy.

Within the scope of the inspection, violations or deviations were
not identified,

The material enclosed herewith contains Safeguards Information as
defined by 10 CFR Part 73.21 and its disclosure to unauthorized
individuals is prohibited by Section 147 of the Atomic Energy Act
of 1954, as amended. Therefore, the matcrial will pot be placed
in the Public NDocument Room.
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